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Senior Choir 
 

September 2016   

 

Dear Year 5 and 6 

 Senior Choir will take place after school on a Tuesday from 3.10pm – 4.00pm. If 

you would like to join the choir please could you complete and sign the slip below and 

return it to me. Please remember that if you decide to join the choir you need to show you 

are committed and I will expect regular attendance for the whole term. If you are unable 

to attend a session, I will expect you to have the good manners to let me know in advance 

and for there to be a good reason. Once again we have a very busy Autumn term with 

concerts and bookings already filling the diary! 

 

The first choir session will be on Tuesday 20th September. 

 

I look forward to working with you this year. 

Best wishes 

 

 

Mrs. J. Morgan 

Music/Drama coordinator 
 

Senior Choir: Tuesdays 3.10pm-4.00pm 
 

Name ____________________________________  Class ____________________ 

 

I would like join Senior Choir. I understand this is a termly commitment and agree to 

attend regularly. 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________________ 

Child 

 

I would like my child to join Senior Choir and give permission for him/her to stay at 

school until 4.00pm on a Tuesday. 

 

 

Signed ________________________________________    Date ___________________                                                     

Parent/Guardian 
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